Meadowcroft
FRIENDS

Newsletter

A big hello to all parents and carers from the FRIENDS of Meadowcroft School. (The
Parent/Teachers Association)

Who are the FRIENDS?

FRIENDS of Meadowcroft was set up to raise extra funds for the school, for the benefit of all our
school children. Anybody connected with the school can participate in our friends committee as we
continue to create an inclusive and fun extension of the school community for all the children and
their families.

All money raised goes directly to purchasing new equipment, subsidising school trips and arranging
activities to benefit and enhance the children’s school and community experience.

The FRIENDS committee is currently run by Georgina, Charmaine, Jess, Jess S, Hannah and Karen.
We would warmly welcome more helpers and volunteers - it’s not difficult and a good way to make
new friends so do get in touch with one of us in the playground or via the school office if you would
like to join us.

Successful Events!

Due to Covid 19 and the incredibly difficult 2 years we have all faced, this has affected the FRIENDS
ability to raise funds for the school. However, at the end of last summer the FRIENDS raised £80
selling ice lollies on the last day of the summer term. Since September 2021 the FRIENDS have
organised and run the following fund raisers:

Meadowcroft Bake off and Macmillan Coffee morning.

It was wonderful for parents and carers to be able to meet over coffee and cake in the school hall.
There were so many fabulous cakes brought and baked by the parents, staff and friends of the
school.The winner of Meadowcroft Bake off was Georgina, who made a fabulous Gruffalo cake. The
coffee morning raised £400 for the Macmillan Cancer Charity.

Halloween disco
This raised £340 for the school and the children really enjoyed the dancing, games and spooky
dressing up!

Christmas cards
We raised £87 for the school. Thank you to those who purchased your child’s artwork.

Mufti Day and Children in Need.
The donations totalled over £60 so thanks to everybody for joining in.
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Things to come....

1st December 2021 Christmas Movie!

Children can enjoy a festive film and popcorn together with their friends after school. Don’t forget
the children can vote for the film they want to watch! Pop some small change in the pot outside the
school office if you can. (Letters have been sent home about the film.)

15th December Christmas Jumper Day and Santa’s Grotto
The big guy in red and white said he’d stop by to say hello to the Meadowcroft children!

Summer Fair July 2022 (date to be confirmed.)
Stalls, raffle and a BBQ. A lovely opportunity for families to get together and support the school and
the Meadowcroft community.

21st July Meadowcroft family picnic
Held on the school field at 12 noon. Bring your own picnic and celebrate the start of the summer
holidays!

Christmas decorations and Christmas jumpers! Donations please!

The school only has a few Christmas decorations to put up this year. If anyone has any decs they
no longer use, please consider donating them to the school. Any lights, baubles or other festive
items would be warmly received.

If you have any outgrown or unwanted child size Christmas jumpers/tops/dresses we would like
you to donate these to the school too. We are arranging to sell them on to Meadowcroft children at
low prices in time for Christmas jumper day 15th December.

Have a very happy and fun time over the Christmas holidays
Best wishes from the Meadowcroft FRIENDS




